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John Jay

To: Donovan Brockway; Nzuzi Mahungu

Subject: RE: 7330 Mary's Lane

 

 

From: Donovan Brockway <7330marys@gmail.com>  

Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2024 2:59 PM 

To: John Jay <jjay@cityofsebastopol.gov>; Nzuzi Mahungu <nmahungu@cityofsebastopol.gov> 

Subject: Re: 7330 Mary's Lane 

 

Hi John, 

 

Thank you for taking the time to clarify the hosted vs non-hosted parking items with us on the phone. 

Attached below are photos of the 5th parking spot, it is located behind a gate that opens outward on the 

left hand side of the house. We used to use it to park an older car we inherited from Donovan's dad, it fits 

a compact car no problem on the gravel area, which you can see in the images. 

 

We will keep an eye out for the meeting notes later this evening.  

 

Thank you! 

Donovan & Sera  






